
 

   

 February 23, 2013  

   Dear Senator Cornyn, 

      I am concerned about the announcement to lift the long-standing 

ban on women serving in direct combat. It is just further proof that this 

administration simply does not care about the issues about which the 

majority of women care. Once again, their interest on women issues is 

driven by special interest groups. The point of the military is to protect 

our country. Anything that distracts from that is detrimental. 

     Please do all you can as a United States senator to stop this decimation 

of our military. 

 

     Sincerely, 
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